
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, DC 20408 

August 19, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, 1.1) 21701 

Dear Mr. Wesiberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of August 2, 1975. 

The copies of Warren Commission documents released in 1972-73, except 
the CIA documents already transmitted to you, are being sent to you 
separately. You are correct in assuming that the pages 63-73 of a 
transcript of an executive session of the Commission (item (9) (i) 
in our letter) are in the transcript of January 21, 1964. A letter 
of Lawrence B. Houston, General Counsel, CIA, to James B. Rhoads of 
December 22, 1972, also relates to the withholding of the records 
concerning Nosenko in item (9) and is denied to you under 5 U.S.C. 
552 (b) (1). You will be informed by the CIA concerning the out-
come of the review of this letter. 

We have asked our mailing room to be more careful in preparing 
packages for mailing. 

ALBERT 	= SING $ 
Acting Assistant Archivist 
for the National Archives 

Keep Freedom in Tour Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 
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